2023 Team Purebred Southeast Regional

Health Requirements
Jackson County Agricultural Facility 

1869 County Farm Rd. 

Jefferson Georgia 30549


Everyone needs to bring a copy of his or her health papers with each pig listed to the show.  The Certificate of Veterinary Inspection must be issued within 30 days prior to exhibition. 
The health papers must have the following information on them:
1)
Premise identification number.

2)
Individual ID by official ID (USDA approved metal tag or RFID tag).  

A) A 15 digit RFID tag beginning with the numbers 840. These tags must be electronic in order to be official.
B) Please list your veterinarian’s cell phone number on CVI if we have any questions. 
C) ALL CVIs MUST CARRY THE FOLLOWING STATEMENTS- “Farm or origin of swine”

a. Has not had Pseudorabies or Swine Dysentery in the last 12 months 

b. Has not had any clinical signs or diagnosis of TGE or PEDv in the last 60 days 

c. Feeds no raw garbage and uses no PRV vaccine 

d. Is not under quarantine for any disease condition 
REQUIRED TEST: The Sweet Peach Regional are NOT considered 4-H and FFA shows, ALL animals including GEORGIA animals competing must meet the below mentioned blood test requirements on or after January 17th, 2023 unless you maintin a PRV qualified and Brucellosis validated herd. 
3) Brucellosis and Pseudorabies testing (Must meet one of the following 2 options):

1. Originate and be shown by the owner from a Validated & Qualified (VQ) herd. The VQ number, most recent quarterly test date, and animal ID shall be listed on a valid Certificate of Veterinary Inspection (CVI).



Or


2. Negative Brucellosis and Pseudorabies tests within 30 days prior to event. Test

Results, laboratory name, laboratory accession number, and animal ID shall be listed on a valid CVI.

4) All exhibitions are required to have a permit. The management is responsible for obtaining the exhibition permit from the State Veterinarian at least twenty-one (21) days prior to the opening of the exhibition. For additional information, call the State Veterinarian's office at: 404-656-3671.
In some instances, these rules are in additional to Georgia regulations but are necessary to meet interstate transport and entry requirements for swine. 

It is the exhibitor’s responsibility to provide valid health papers at the show.  Team Purebred cannot permit hogs to participate without valid health certificates.  If you have additional questions please contact the Director of Jr. Activities, Chelsea Schminke-Grieder 319.329.3700 or teampurebred@teampurebred.com.


